
February 10, 2021 

Greetings Redeemer EPC, 

Cindy and I wanted to take a moment to once again thank you for your 
prayers and support and your gifts to Hope For Renewal. 

As of February our worshiping community has grown to almost twenty 
people that attend every Sunday. We currently have maxed out our living 
room so starting to worship at the ministry center will be a great blessing. 
Hopefully that will happen within the next two months. It has been amazing 
to see our new congregation open up to each other and to watch the love of 
fellowship and worship grow each week. It is awesome to give them Gods 
Word each Sunday. The rest of the week is spent caring for the many 
physical, emotional and spiritual needs that each of them face every day. The 
very simple acts of care and love go an incredibly long way here in this 
neighborhood. Taking them for a job interview or a ride to work and even a 
hot cup of coffee and a warm honey bun given with love and care literally 
opens up doors for us to give them the love and hope of Christ. 

Please know how thankful we are for an incredible group of friends and 
brothers and sisters in Christ that have been there for us through the years 
and for also being incredible partners in ministry to those that so desperately 
need to know Jesus. Thanks for being "Light Givers" to a dark world! 

Blessings, 
Gary and Cindy 
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